

April 21, 2015

Mr. Grady Brown III

Dear Mr. Brown:

On behalf of the Mental Health Association of Central Florida, we would like to thank you very much for your support and membership. Your contribution of \$100.00 helps the Mental Health Association of Central Florida accomplish our mission as a force for social change through advocacy, prevention, public education, and mental health connections throughout the greater Orlando area.

We offer support groups, a mental health information and referral service, the Guardian Advocate program, and a peer-driven recovery community working together in wellness. In addition, we opened a clinic for anxiety and depression for uninsured patients in Orange County in 2011 and have since served over 1,100 individuals. The support of individuals such as yourself is vital to our continued success.

The Mental Health Association of Central Florida appreciates your membership. Your voice, along with those of other caring Central Floridians, will continue working to make a difference in the lives of our families, friends, and neighbors who suffer from mental illness.

Sincerely,

Candice J. Crawford Executive Director